Petra Ranﬂ

From: John Epperly <epperlyjohn@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 14, 2023 2:39 PM
To: PCD Hearings

Subject: Hearings

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
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To whom it may concern, |

am writing this petition to vote against the preliminary plan for the 125.56 acre property located at the north west
corner of the intersection of State Highway 24 in Meridian Road. | would like to vote against any zoning changes. | would
like to specifically vote against the nine tracts as it will depreciate property value, and likely increase crime in the area. |
do live in the adjacent subdivision. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
John Epperly



